
 

 
 

VISA PAK ISSUE 604 — 1 NOVEMBER 2024 
RESCINDING OF VISA PAK 603 
 
 

This advice supersedes the advice given in Visa Pak 603. 
 
Last week, a Visa Pak was published intending to clarify advice given in Visa Pak 580 regarding how to 
determine if a Job Check and Accredited Employer Work Visa (AEWV) application will be prioritised 
based on a job offer or employment on the Green List (Appendix 13). 
 
This advice was issued in error and Visa Pak 603 has been rescinded. Allocations of applications under 
the updated General Instruction on the order of processing A16.1 are published weekly on 
Immigration New Zealand’s website and communicated to teams via their people leaders.  
 

https://www.immigration.govt.nz/documents/visa-paks/visa-pak-603
https://www.immigration.govt.nz/documents/visa-paks/visa-pak-580.pdf
https://www.immigration.govt.nz/opsmanual/#77204.htm
https://www.immigration.govt.nz/documents/visa-paks/visa-pak-603
https://www.immigration.govt.nz/opsmanual/#44854.htm
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